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The CARES Act ESG-Covid (ESG-CV) Ingham County CRHC CoC application is a combined application representing two ESG-CV funding sources – City of Lansing ESG-CV and MSHDA ESG-CV. The application was combined to streamline the applicant agency process and will be used to complete both the City of Lansing 2019 Substantial Amendment for ESG-CV and the MSHDA NOFA application for the Ingham County area. As a result, there are two budgets to complete, one for each funding source.
The ESG-CV funds are available to prevent, prepare for and respond to the coronavirus epidemic ONLY among homeless persons and those at imminent risk of homelessness. The funds are NOT for regular or ongoing ESG shelter, outreach, prevention, or rapid rehousing staffing or operations costs.  
All applicants (subgrantees) must meet the Selection Criteria, listed on page 8 of the MSHDA ESG-CV Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA), utilize HMIS (all) or a comparable data base (for DV or Legal Service providers only), and agree to work collaboratively with the CoC and the Ingham County Coordinated Entry (CE) System for homelessness. NEW applicants, please contact Matt Stevenson at matt.stevenson@lansingmi.gov of the City of Lansing HRCS Dept, prior to submitting your application. Links to the MSHDA NOFA and other materials are on the Application form.
Additional HUD guidelines regarding CARES Act ESG-CV funding are anticipated in the next few weeks and may add to, revise, or otherwise impact the parameters of this Application process. All programs funded by ESG must conform to the ESG program regulations at 24 CFR 576 as modified by this NOFA and HUD guidelines for the CARES Act. Updated information will be available on the CRHC website at https://capitolregionhousing.org 
The APPLICATION DUE DATE is May 27th to Meaghan Redd at glhrncoordinator@gmail.com Please also see the Application timeline for other important dates and information.
Grant award notifications will be emailed the week of June 1st. Successful applicants will be required to submit additional documents, as needed, to complete the applications process.

